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C A L E N D A R

We have been advised that
effective immediately the
OOSH will be temporarily

closed. Any enquires please
phone Edwina 

on 0434 015 985

TEMPORARILY CLOSED

SEPTEMBER

Thursday 1st September 
Netball Gala Day in Mudgee. 
Please be at school by 7.45am Bus leaves at 8am
MC Sports Day in Dubbo 
Please be at School by 7.30am. Bus leaves 7.45am

Friday 2nd September
Little Steps to Big School
9.25 am - 11.25 am
Tiny Steps
10.00 am - 11.00 am in school library

Tuesday 6th September
Choir Rehearsal in Dubbo

Thursday 8th September
Year 6 Green Day Excursion

Friday 9th September 
Little Steps to Big School
9.25 am - 11.25 am
Tiny Steps
10.00 am - 11.00 am in school library

YEAR 4 TEA GARDENS EXCURSIONS
The last instalment for the Year 4 

Tea Gardens Excursion is due on Friday
16th September 2022. 

Congratulations
Well done to all our students who competed
at the PSSA Zone Athletics Carnival last Friday
in Mudgee. 

Congratulations to the following students who
received places in their events, James Martin,
Noah Brown, Skye Parish, Maddison Power,
Ruby Magro, Haylee Forster, Payton Epton, Lily
Scoular, Clayton Watts, and Fred Parkins.

Notes will be sent home this week for those
students who have made it to Western. This
will be held in Dubbo on Friday the 16th
September 2022.

 

A huge
congratulations 
to Haylee Forster
who was awarded

Senior Girl Age
Champion.








School Uniforms

Thank you to our school community for
supporting us with ensuring their children are
wearing the correct school jumper to school. We
are still having a lot of jumpers arriving in our lost
property without names. Please ensure all
children’s clothing is labelled with their name so
we can return it to them.

Fathers Day BBQ Breakfast

This Friday we are holding a Father’s Day BBQ
breakfast and plane making morning starting
at 8am and finishing at 9.30am. We are looking
forward to seeing as many of our special
fathers, grandfathers and father figures as
possible. If your fathers cannot attend other
parents, carers or friends are more than
welcome to attend.

Principal's Message

David Lewis
Principal, Gulgong Public School

Little Steps to Big School
 
Last Friday we welcomed Kindergarten 2023
to their first session of Little Steps to Big
School. What a fabulous morning spent in our
Kindergarten classrooms. Little Steps children
enjoyed a shared story ‘The Rainbow Fish’, as
well as craft, counting and singing songs. We
are looking forward to our next session of
Little Steps next Friday.

Changes to Pick Up from Nandoura Street

Thank you, parents, for your support and
patience with our changes with afternoon pick
up at Nandoura Street exit. We will continue
keeping students inside the gate until parents
come to the gate to collect them. This ensures
we are keeping our students safe and not trying
to cross the road unsupervised. Once again
thank you for your support in helping to keep
our school community safe.
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Attendance
   Attendance reminder - please reply
to automated text messages each day,
they are sent from the school when
your child is absent from school.
 

Tiny Steps
Last week at Tiny Steps we had a
beautiful morning painting flowers,
dancing and singing.
Tiny Steps is on again this Friday in our
school library from 10-11am. All are
welcome to come for a morning of fun.

 

Uniform Winner
N E A  H I N C K S M A N

Blue Merit 
Award Winner




Each week at Gulgong Public School students
learn about being resilient, responsible,
respectful and reasoning learners in the
classroom and playground. The 4R focus for
Week 7 is

Being Reasoning and thinking of
other ways to solve problems

4 R's

 
C H L O E  B A R A S S


